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Eli's Hospice Insider

Hospice News: Don't Miss PRF Round 4 Filing Deadline
The window to apply for the latest round of Provider Relief Fund monies is almost shut. "The application will close on
October 26, 2021,” the Health Resources & Services Administration says on its PRF Future Payments website.

Don't dally: "Applications must undergo a number of validation checks before financial information is submitted so
providers are encouraged to begin their application as soon as possible to ensure they are able to meet the deadline,”
HRSA urges. HHS is distributing $25.5 billion in Round 4 (see HCW by AAPC, Vol. XXX, No. 33).

You can get help with a series of HRSA technical assistance webinars. See dates and registration links at
www.hrsa.gov/provider-relief/future-payments.

http://www.hrsa.gov/provider-relief/future-payments

